
 

 

 
 
18 February 2019 

 

 

Request: 

Please supply the following information to me by e-mail in respect of the proposal by the Parish of St 
Helier to scrap the current Parish Assembly system in favour of a new St Helier Council: 

(1) Any correspondence, whether by e-mail or letter, during 2018 that passed between the Constable 
of St Helier or the Chief Executive Officer of the Parish of St Helier, on one hand, and any Minister 
of the States of Jersey or the Chief Executive Officer of the States of Jersey on the other, where 
the subject was the proposed formation of a new St Helier Council; 

(2) Any internal reports or briefings produced by or on behalf of the Parish of St Helier or the St Helier 
Roads Committee during 2018 where the subject of these reports or briefings was the proposed 
formation of a St Helier Council. 

 

Response 

(1) The Parish does not hold this information. No correspondence either by letter or email during 2018 
has passed between the Constable of St Helier or the Chief Executive Officer of the Parish of St 
Helier, and any Minister of the States of Jersey or the Chief Executive Officer of the States of Jersey. 

(2) The Parish does not hold this information. No reports or briefings were produced by or on behalf of 
the Parish of St Helier or the St Helier Roads Committee during 2018. Agendas and minutes of the 
Parish Roads Committee are published and can be found on the Parish of St Helier website 
https://www.sthelier.je/parish-meetings/roads-committee-meeting-minutes 
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